
 

 

 

 

 

Roko Offers Gluten-Free Menu 

 

For Immediate Release - Wilmington, NC, September 18, 2012- Roko Italian Cuisine 

now offers a gluten-free menu. Customers may request a gluten-free menu when they sit 

down to dine in the restaurant or preview the gluten-free options on Roko’s website. 

 

Since opening in March of this year Roko Italian Cuisine has made several changes to 

accommodate customer requests and suggestions. Most recently Roko decided to provide 

gluten-free menus, and it all started with a request made by a customer on their facebook 

page. 

  

“One of our customers posted a request for a gluten-free menu on facebook,” said 

Executive Chef Jadran Peros of Roko Italian Cuisine. “We have always carried gluten 

free options; now we simply made it easier for our customers to identify these items by 

providing a customized menu.” 

 

The gluten-free menu features dishes Wilmington customers currently enjoy including 

Veal Marsala, Chicken Sorrentino, Scallops Scampi and  more. Several of Roko’s pasta 

dishes can be made by using gluten-free pasta, so favorites like Frutti di Mare or 

Linguine with Clam Sauce are included on the new menu. 

 

“We take our customers comments and suggestions very seriously,” said Vojka Peros co-

owner of Roko Italian Cuisine. “A few of our customers said they would appreciate a 

gluten-free menu, so we were happy to accommodate this request.”  

 

Roko Italian Cuisine is a family owned and operated Italian restaurant located in 

Mayfaire Town Center. The restaurant is open nightly from 4pm-11pm. For more 

information about Roko Italian Cuisine please visit www.RokoItalian.com or visit our 

facebook page at www.facebook.com/RokoItalianCuisine. 
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